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16th May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

      

Year 9 University Trip 

I am delighted to inform you that we are now in a position where we are able to re-start our Careers 

and Aspiration trips. As a result of this, we will be running our annual Year 9 visit to Bournemouth 

University (BU) and the Arts University Bournemouth (AUB) on Tuesday 14 June. 

This is an opportunity for all Year 9 students to gain an insight into Higher/Further Education by visiting 

a local provider – this will involve a short talk followed by a tour of both sites. 

Students will be transported by coach to the University, leaving at 9:45am and returning to the 

Academy at 12:45pm. They will be accompanied by Academy staff at all times. Normal Academy 

expectations around uniform and behaviour will still apply while they are off-site. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr A St John 
Vice Principal 
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